
 
 

San Diego Childhood Obesity Initiative  
Healthcare Domain Minutes 

September 15, 2017 
 

Attendees: Cheri Fidler, Dan Fesperman, Kim Elkins, Nina Ghatan, and Rebecca Alvarez 

Recorder: Lyndsey Tapia  

I. Welcome and introduction led by Dan  
 

II. Domain Workgroup Strategic Planning Part 2 of 2 
1. At the July Workgroup meeting we identified four potential 

priorities/projects to work on over the next few years.  
2. Supporting the 2-1-1 Project 
3. Understanding primary providers’ needs and how we can help  
4. Continuing to promote breastfeeding and sustainable food policies in the 

healthcare setting 
5. Providing health resources to other domains 

 
III. Draft Strategic Plan Recommended Updates/ Changes 

1. Update objective one to read, “Oversee the pilot launch and evaluation for 
the 2-1-1 project in primary care and specialty clinic settings by early 
2019” 

2. A potential activity was added, ‘Support publication and presentations of 
the pilot findings.’ 

3. February 2018 was finalized as the date for the second objective. 
i. Cheri suggested reviewing the PED Survey at the October meeting 

with a goal of finalizing the survey by November. 
4. Potential new activity for objective three was identified as, “Meeting with 

the Breastfeeding Coalition to help identify ways to further support their 
work” 

5. Dan will work with Prem to determine the percentage increase for 
objective four.  

6. A potential activity was added to the fifth objective, “Compile expertise 
resource sheet that will be available to share with the other domains.  
 

IV. Domain Logic Model 
1. Rebecca reviewed the Healthcare Domain Logic Model and a 

recommended addition to Short-Term Outcome was determines as, “Improve 
practices & supports that promote breastfeeding”. 

2. Rebecca will make the collective changes to the document and send to Nina, 
Dan, and Lyndsey via email to distribute.  

 



 
 

V. Announcements  
1. The Good Food Showcase is on September 15 at 11:00 a.m. See flyer for 

more details. 
2. Community Health Improvement Partners and Circulate San Diego will be 

hosting the 2nd Annual Vision Zero Symposium on September 21, from 
5:15-8:00 p.m. at the King-Chavez Academies. Food, Childcare and 
Spanish Translation services will be provided. 


